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Happy Christmas! 

My team had meetings in London this month… 
which was truly convenient for the British people 
and more convenient for the one from Kenya and 
probably equally inconvenient as travel to the US 
for the one from Indonesia. 

For Christmas, I would like to fill gaps in our 
technology team…  harvest is plentiful, laborers 
are few. Please pray. And let me know If God 
might be calling you… 

Sheryl Howe​, serving in Technology Services, Wycliffe BIble Translators. 

Wishing you a wonderful Christmas celebrating the joy and hope of our Savior and Lord!  

Until all have heard, 
 

Contact me:​ ​howesheryl@gmail.com​, 704 765 2002, 6114A Webster Way, Waxhaw, NC, 28173, USA 

Contributions to:​ ​Wycliffe Bible Translators​: https://www.wycliffe.org/partner/sherylhowe, 800 992 4533 
Checks to: Wycliffe Bible Translators, PO BOX 628200, Orlando, FL, 32862-8200, USA 
                 “Preferenced for the Wycliffe ministry of Sheryl Howe”  
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